Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses general budget approval with Mandalawi
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Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, discussed with the First deputy
speaker of the House of Parliament, Mohsen Al-Mandalawi on 26/4/2023, and discussed the need to
approve the general budget in line with the requirements of the stage and the Government
program of the Prime Minister, and the importance of legislating laws that directly seek
citizens and their concerns while listening to the priorities of the House of Parliament in the
next phase, Emphasizing oversight, combating corruption, and evaluating institutions to develop

their work.



